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From the Pastor's Pen
…
CELEBRATION OF LIFE
LIVE, LAUGH, LOVE
I can’t believe it. I am writing this for the August newsletter as I am sitting at my computer on the 23rd of July. Summer is over half gone and here I am getting ready for September and the beginning of the school year. O well, rather than bemoan the fact that time flies, I really want to focus on what I and we do with the time that we have. CELEBRATION OF LIFE: LIVE, LAUGH, LOVE is our attempt to energize our congregation, inspire our youth and children, encourage our community and recognize the great things about Rossford. On 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 11
th
 following worship we are planning a CELEBRATION EVENT to be held on our parking lot. 
We are planning for food, fellowship, fun, games, entertainment and recognition of various people who serve the Rossford community. Plans are beginning to come together and I will let you know more as plans become more solid. I do know that there will be several things happening that will be for children, youth and adults. We are calling it 
"
Celebration of Life
"
 because that is exactly what we are aiming to do. Please keep your eyes and ears open to learn more. Also, please invite your friends, family and neighbors. This is an event for everyone to enjoy and celebrate! 
Grace and Peace,
Bob
) (
Rossford United Methodist Church
270 Dixie Hwy
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E-Mail:
rossfordumc@yahoo.com
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online 
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Services
9:00 am Sunday School
10:00am Summer Worship
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DOCK News
D.O.C.K. had a farewell party for Katia Thomas on 7/24.  She’s moving with her family to North Carolina.  Katia has been a loyal D.O.C.K. member since the beginning.  We will all miss her smile and willingness to work and participate in all of our activities, etc.  At our July youth service we sent her off with prayers, tears and laughter!  We love Katia.  I think a mission trip to North Carolina is in order for next summer!
August will be a quiet month for D.O.C.K. as we all get our last minute vacations in before the beginning of the school year.  We will lead worship on August 28
th
 and then will get ready for our Rally Day-Celebration of Life event which will be on September 11
th
.  We will be sending out more information about that later.  
Enjoy the rest of the summer!
     Thank you,
Terri Seibold
Director of Youth Ministries
W
e are  
D
isciples 
O
f 
C
hrist’s 
K
ingdom!
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Worship News
We hope you have enjoyed the relaxed atmosphere of the summer worship services.  We have been blessed with some really good musical selections by our members.  We thank each of them!   We will continue on the summer schedule of 10:00 
am worship 
until Rally Day on Sept
ember 
11
th
 when we will return to the 10:30
 am worship
 time.  
With Love, 
Cheryl Garlow and Nancy Rust 
Co-Chairpersons of Worship Committee
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Rehearsals
All Choir rehearsals 
will begin 
Thursday, September 1st
. 
Bells will resume in Mid September. 
We look forward to a wonderful 
season. 
Ushers and Greeters
Please see Bob Baughman to Usher or Betty
 
Dowell or Brenda and Al Weis to Greet.
Helping Hands of St. Louis
The next date is 
August 25th 
2016
. Please
 contact Jerry Baumgartner at 419-666-7236.
 
Prayer Quilts
If you know of anyone who would benefit from a prayer quilt please call or see Nancy Stonerock. She can be reached at 419-874-3504.
Kroger Store
If you have a Kroger card, PLEASE make sure you are signed up so that our church gets a percentage of what you buy.  We receive a 
check from Kroger every quarter. 
This is free money for our church, if you have any questions, please see Sue Perkins. 
UMC Market
The United Methodist Church has started a "market." This is a way for our church to earn money. You need to go online to 
www.umcmarket.org
 and sign up. Whenever you order from this site our church receives a % of what you purchase. There are 89 pages of participating stores and the amount we receive varies. Any questions, see Sue Perkins. 
Box Tops  and  
Stamps
We are still collecting Box Tops for Education and 
used
 stamps. The collection 
box is
 located in the Narthex. Please see Barb Chesson if you have any questions.   
Can Drive
We would like to remind you that we are still collecting cans to raise money for our church.  If you have any to donate, the container is outside the kitchen door. If you need a pickup, please call Doug Williams at 419-661-9484.
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Hospitality/Fellowship
First of all, I’d like to say this summer is going too fast!! As with everything in life there is a season. Soon we’ll be complaining about the cold and snow so let's enjoy these waning days of summer!!
June was mostly quiet around here after a very fun VBS week. Many thanks to Kim and everyone who helped and donated their time and talents to teach these little ones about the love of Jesus!
We just recently went as a group to the Mud
 H
ens game and enjoyed a hot dog supper beforehand. 33 of us came out to the ballgame and we spent 
some time
 socializing as well as a great ballgame. The Mud Hens lost in 10 innings…boo!
Our next Fellowship event is the annual church picnic on Sunday Aug. 21
st
 immediately following the church service. Come out and enjoy each other’s company with a dish to pass. Details in the weekly bulletin. 
It's
 so nice to have time to get to know each other outside of the church walls.
On 
Oct. 16
th
 
we will be having a chili cook off so get your best chili recipe together for this event….details to follow.
On the hospitality  side, it has been a nice break for Al and myself to not have coffee hour but I know many look forward to its return on Sept. 11
th
 which is also Rally Day!
Greeter/Valet for August:
 Ev and Pete Peterson and Doug Williams
Greeter/Valet for September:
  Christy and Matt Foster
Coffee/Birthday Sunday:
  August 14th
Thank you for signing up to help with this ministry!
Enjoy the rest of the summer!
Brenda and Al Weis, Hospitality co-chair
Kim Weyandt and Brenda Weis, Fellowship co-chair
)



                                                              

                                                      
























     








	


					


 (
Page 3
)

[image: ]
 (
August
Celebrations
)






 (
Potluck Church Picnic
 - Sunday Aug. 21st after services at Veteran's Park
FALL RUMMAGE SALE -
 Thursday, September 22, Friday, September 23 and Saturday, September 24.  
Worker sheets will be in the Narthex the end of August. Please plan on helping in any way you can. 
FALL 
CHICKEN 
BBQ -
 Sunday, October 2
. Mark your calendars. These chickens will 'fly' out of here. More info will be available in September. 
MAKING APPLE DUMPLINGS -
 Friday, evening October 14 and Saturday, October 15 during the day
 
Friday evening October 21 and 
Saturday,
 October 22 during the day
CRAFT BAZAAR -
 Saturday, November 12
th
Collecting food for advent baskets
 - Dates to be determined
Christmas Services
 - December 24th at 7pm, and December 25th at 10:00 am
Thank you for all your continued support of RUMC,
Sue Perkins
Chair-Fundraising Committee
) (
Anniversaries
Ed and Mary Ashley
8/3
Paul and Evelyn Petersen
8/12
Paul and Janet Pertner
8/16
Larry and Kathy Ulrich
8/17
Brian and Kim Stoffel 
8/30
Doug and Jane Williams
8/30
B
irthdays
M
att Ivoska
8/5
Doug Williams
8/5
Kim Loch
8/7
Ron Lewis
8/8
Bill Garlow
8/15
Bob Baughman
8/16
Abigail Markin
8/16
Abby Maunz
8/18
Betty Dowell
8/22
Jane Williams
8/25
Judy Bowerman
8/26
Steve Agler
8/27
Marcia Olwick
8/27
)
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To my Sisters & Brothers in Christ, 
Thank you So much for the prayer blanket and for your individual prayers for me to have a successful surgery and speedy recovery. Our prayers were answered and I returned to work on July 5th. I appreciate each of you. 
Regards, 
Kay Jones
Wess & Susan Adams would like to thank Pastor Bob Ball
 
and Rossford UMC for your most gracious support for our ministry!
Visit 
www.WessAdams.com
 for more information 
)
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Kitchen Rules:
Here at RUMC we have a great kitchen facility. It is used often, by visitors and members alike.  We ask that you familiarize yourself with these kitchen rules in order to keep it in working order for future events. 
-Leave the kitchen as you found it. 
-Nothing is to left out on the counter tops or in the sink.
-No borrowing of anything without written permission
-If something gets broken please let the church office know, asap
-Do not leave unused food in refrigerator. It will be thrown away
-all unclaimed items will be put in the rummage sale
-Do not cut directly on the counter top. Please use a cutting board
-Please clean up spills immediately. 
-If you use our dishtowels, we ask that you launder them and return as soon as possible.
Thank you! 
)
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	Sun.
	Mon.
	Tue.
	Wed.
	Thu.
	Fri.
	Sat.

	
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6

	
	




	

	
	8:30pm AA

	
	10:00 am
Color run

	7
	8
	9
	10
	11
	12
	13

	10:30am Worship


	






	




	





	8:30pm AA




	






	9:00am Men's Breakfast @ Silver Moon 






	14
	15
	16
	17
	18
	19
	20

	10:00am Worship 

	



	



	



	8:30pm AA



	



	4:00pm
Rossford Riverfest



	21
	22
	23
	24
	25
	26
	27

	10:00am Worship 

Church Picnic
Vet's Park


	






	







	







	8:30pm AA








	
	

	27
	28
	29
	30
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	10:00am Youth Led Worship 
 (
Reserve your event today. 
Contact Jenny at 419-666-5323!
)


	
	


	



	8:30pm AA
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Hollywood Casino Responsible Gaming Color Smash 5K run/walk! 
Sponsored by the Rossford Recreation Center and the Hollywood Casino. 
Saturday, August 6th from 10:00am to 1:00pm and open to all ages. 
$25 registration required, To register 
contact Hollywood Casino or 
visit: 
http://bit.ly/RGEW2016
)[image: ]
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Annual Rossford Riverfest
The Rossford Business Association (RBA) and the Rossford Recreation Department will host the fifth annual Rossford Riverfest on 
Sat
urday
, Aug. 20th from 4:00 
p.m. 
– 11:00 p.m.
 at Veteran’s Memorial Park/Rossford Marina.
 
Rossford Riverfest includes fireworks, a kids’ zone with carnival games and inflatables, and a softball tournament hosted by the Rossford Community Recreation Center.
Live music will be provided from 7:00-11:00. There will also be a 21-and-over beer garden starting at 6:00, and plenty of festival food concessions options. Proceeds from the $1 admission fee for the Beer Garden will go toward the annual RBA scholarships awarded to local high school students. We will also have a Dunking Booth, 6-9pm. Proceeds from the dunking booth will also go to the scholarship fund, in the hopes of adding a third scholarship for the upcoming school year.
Parking will be available at Eagle Point Elementary School, with overflow parking at Rossford High School if needed. A shuttle service will be provided, compliments of the Rossford Schools, from 6:00-11:30 p.m.
“The Rossford Business Association is thrilled to be a part of providing a fun-filled event for the city of Rossford,” said Justin Knierem, RBA president. “Rossford Riverfest is a chance for us to give back to the community that supports our member businesses.”
)
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Staff
Pastor:
Rev. Dr. Robert Ball
Ministers:
Every Member
Children’s Ministry:
Kim Weyandt
Youth Ministry:
Terri Seibold
Secretary:
Jenny Graffius
Music Program Director:
Sarah Buehrer
Organist:
JeanE Waggoner
Custodians:
Steve Agler 
Jenny Riehm
ASL Interpreter
Karen Whalen
Nursery:
Kaitlin Moore
Carol Kotecki
Lay Leadership
Lay Leader:
Tom Ridenour
Head Usher:
Bob Baughman
Media Direc
tors:
Troy Westfall
Jeff Comley
)
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